
Mission News 
Thank you for opening your doors for our community health screening in your area. It is because of your generosity that 
Life Line Screening served 66 people.  We could have screened a maximum of 80, so 66 is great!  We are very appre-
ciative and hope to work together again in the future. 

Sincerely, 

Kayleigh Bair  
Health Service Coordinator - Life Line Screening   

**** 

During the May 1st blood drive, we had a total of 24 donors, 20 appointments and 4 walk-ins. The American Red Cross 
was very happy to collect 27 units of blood product and commented on it having been a successful drive.  

**** 

Songs and Sweets was not only a great time of fellowship but also raised $1,652 which will be divided between Haiti 
Seeds of Hope and Stand Up for Kids. Thank you to all who attended and all who donated.  

Prayer Requests 

Do you know of someone for whom we can be praying?  To have their name added to the prayer chain, 

please email or call Peggy Trettel at mugas7@bellsouth.net  770-925-0994 or Kristy Gordon at  770-380-

8325 kgordo3@gmail.com. 

 

Ongoing: 

Keith Folger, Janet Will, Emily and John Savage, Iris Seibert, Jim and Lois Story, Diane Van Valkenburg, 

Cheryl Hartman, and Eleanor Hill in the passing of her daughter, Hope Hill Westphal 

 

Military:  

FC Thomas Stevenson and  SrA Justin Speer  

May 14th:  PW (Circle) Bible Study Brunch - 10:00AM 

Potluck Brunch at the home of Susan Kintzler. 

May 15th: Women of the Church Dinner Out - 7:00PM 

Meet at 7:00PM at L’Thai Organic Cuisine at 4880 US 29 Tucker. 

Carpooling can be arranged.  Please register in the Fellowship Hall so reservations can be 

made.  

Dear Church Family, 
I have SEVERAL cookbooks if anyone would be interested please give me a call. Also, next week is moving  week. I can 
use help in packing and boxing things up. If you can help come on over. 
 
This is a very bitter sweet move. I can't express how much you have all meant to me and Judy. From the first time we 
walked through the doors into the Narthex we knew we had found a home. The love and kindness has just grown over 
the years. All the prayers and cards when I've been in the hospital and especially when Judy passed. The support I have 
received has been so amazing. Thank you all. You are my family and I am going to miss you all. God bless you all or is 
that y'all. 
 
Your Brother in Christ 
Frank Grantham 



Fellowship Time will take a 

summer hiatus beginning May 

18. Hope all have enjoyed the 

coffee & goodies prepared by 

our volunteers. 

Sunday, May 11 

9:30am Sunday School 

10:30am Fellowship Time 

11:00am K - 5th Sunday School 

11:00am Worship (Nursery Available) 

11:00am El Buen Worship Service 

6:00pm Youth Group  

 

Monday, May 12 

5:30pm Girl Scout Troop #22207 

1:00pn  Church Staff Meeting 

7:00pm JoyDance 

 

Tuesday, May 13 

8:30am Women’s IHOP Bible Study 

3:45pm Preschool Dance Class 

6:00pm Community Yoga 

7:00pm CRT Meeting 

 

Wednesday, May 14 

7:00pm Chancel Choir Practice 

 

Thursday, May 15 

9:00am Women’s IHOP Bible Study 

6:00pm Preschool Graduation 

 

Friday, May 16 

4:00pm Lilburn Farmers Market 

 

Saturday, May 17 

9:00am SDA Church Service 

 

Sunday, May 18 

9:30am Sunday School 

11:00am K - 5th Sunday School 

11:00am Worship (Nursery Available) 

11:00am El Buen Worship Service 

12:15pm Session Meeting 

6:00pm Youth Group  

 

This Week at Good Shepherd 


